
 

 

 

 
 

 

December 5, 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Members of the Saint John Paul II School Community,   

 

I write to you with some updates on our search for the next President. Since the last update on October 25, 

our search consultants Charlie Britton and Beth Dietz have been vetting candidates. They have remarked 

at the high degree of interest and enthusiasm in the position expressed by a variety of qualified 

educational leaders. We hope to have a slate of candidates finalized soon. The search committee is 

preparing to conduct interviews during the weeks leading up to Christmas vacation. In the new year, we 

expect to be in the position of inviting candidates to campus for further interviews and meetings with 

stakeholders. You will be welcome to participate in these meetings, and your input on surveys following 

the visits will be a valuable component in the process.  

  

On behalf of the search committee, I can report that we look forward to beginning interviews in earnest in 

the weeks to come. It is heartening to see the response of prospective candidates who are making up our 

pool.    

   

Sincerely,  

 
Daniel Roy 

Superintendent of Schools 

 


